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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

NOBJ2017/0106/P 14/02/2017  18:55:04 Whilst the CGCA does not object to these proposals, we prefer for the new windows to be painted a 

more muted shade, and not white. This would be more in character with the building and with the 

conservation area.
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